Betty Jane CLC Friday Five

Important things you need to know...
For the week of 5/6 /2019

Hello Families of Betty Jane CLC, this is Mrs. Kochis, Dean of Students.
Here is your important things to know for the week of May 6, 2019.

1. The next PTA meeting is Monday May 6th at 6:30pm at Betty Jane.

2. The Betty Jane School Dance is on Friday May 10 from 6:00-8:30 pm. There are still some tickets
available for sale! The last day for ticket purchase is this Monday May 6! Please send in cash only with a
completed permission slip. Students must be accompanied by an adult with a ticket. Tickets will not be
available at the door the night of the dance, so be sure to get yours now! Tickets are $5.00 per person and
include admission and food. The theme is beach party so dress for the occasion, but please no bathing suits.
During the dance there will be raffle tickets for purchase to win awesome baskets.

3. Hyre CLC will be hosting a free Camp Invention for students in grades Kindergarten through 6th this
summer June 10th through the 14th. Space is limited and spots will be held on a first come basis of your
registration completion. If you would like more information yellow flyers are in the office.

4. Field Day is on Friday May 24. More detailed information will be sent home from classroom teachers.
5. There is No School on Monday May 27 in honor of Memorial Day.

Thank you and have a nice weekend!
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